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Save the Date! 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are pleased to announce that our Christmas Shopping Event and Fayre will be held at our Cedarbank main campus 

on Friday 30th November from 1.30-3.30pm!  

 

You may have already seen our leaflet and further information will follow about all the exciting things which will be 

on offer.  

 

We are looking for donations for our Christmas hampers and Grand Raffle both of which will be drawn at the event. 

Please hand any donations into the Cedarbank School Office, marking them for the attention of Mrs Clark. 

 

Ms O’Hagan is organising a Head Teacher’s Bottle Stall! She would be particularly grateful to receive any donations 

for her first ever stall at the Cedarbank Fayre! Donations ranging from bottles of tomato sauce and shampoo to bottles 

of wine and champagne will be most welcome. The more unusual and exciting the better! Please hand any donations 

into the Cedarbank School Office, marking them for the attention of Ms O’Hagan. 

 

We also have a few spaces remaining for professional stallholders. You are very welcome to get in touch with the 

school if you are interested in one of these. 

 

Many thanks and we look forward to seeing you at our event,  

 

 

 

 

 

    

Jennifer Keir 

Christmas Fayre Co-ordinator (Chief Elf!)                                                              

 
        @CedarbankSchool                                                          


